

705-635-2272

TF 1-877-566-0005

F 705-635-2132

TOWNSHIP OF LAKE OF BAYS 1012 Dwight Beach Rd Dwight, ON POA 1H0

December 19, 2019

Via email: info@loba.ca

Lake of Bays Association Attention: Mary Ann Peden, President P.O. Box 8 Baysville, ON P0B 1A0

Dear Ms. Peden,

## RE: 2020 Township of Lake of Bays Budget

On behalf of the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Lake of Bays, please be advised that the above-noted correspondence was presented at the last regularly scheduled meeting on December 17, 2019.

We would like to thank the Lake of Bays Association (LOBA) for participating in the 2020 budget discussions and for providing staff with your comments which were addressed in the staff report "Township of Lake of Bays Budget Response to Lake of Bays Association", dated and also presented, December 17, 2019.

As you may already be aware, the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Lake of Bays adopted the 2020 Municipal levy on December 17, 2019, in the amount of \$5,628,718.00.

Should you have any additional questions, please contact the Director of Finance/Treasurer, Tom Gefucia, at 705-635-2272 ext. 233, or by email at tgefucia@lakeofbays.on.ca.

Sincerely,

Carrie Sykes, Dipl. M.A., CMO, AOMC Director of Corporate Services/Clerk

CS/tlm

cc: Tom Gefucia, Director of Finance/Treasurer